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TV (TNSAT)

NOTICE

This is to bring to the notice of all broadcasters that it has been decided to hold Two
Open House Meetings in a month with effect from July 2014 which shall be held on 5th and 20th
of every month. This is with a view to give more opportunity for access to information with
respect to processing of increasing number of Broadcasters' requests.

It is requested to post an email at the following addresses at least one day in advance so
that latest information can be provided:

dirbc-moib@nic.in
navil.kapur@nic.in
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